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AGGOURA HILLS

NOTICE OF ELECTION

Notice is hereby given that a General Municipal Election will
be held in the City of Agoura Hills on Tuesday, November 3,
2015, for the following Officers:

Two Members of the City Council
(Full term of four years)

The polls will be open between the hours of
7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m.

1774

Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC
City Clerk/Elections Official
City of Agoura Hills

Posted: July 2, 2015




